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TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS  Letter No.: 09-32 E 
ALL COUNTY WELFARE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
ALL COUNTY HEALTH EXECUTIVES 
ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS 
ALL COUNTY MEDS LIAISONS  

SUBJECT: MEDI-CAL MIDYEAR STATUS REPORT (MSR) REQUIREMENTS 
ERRATA 

This All County Welfare Directors Letter (ACWDL) errata provides counties with an 
update to ACWDL 09-32, Section V, Page 5, instructions to counties to make reporting 
schedule modifications.  Previously, the Medi-Cal Eligibility Division (MCED) instructed 
counties/consortia that the MSR Mail Month should occur on the sixth month after the 
initial eligibility determination or most recent annual redetermination.  As a result, the 
MSR Due Month fell on the seventh month after the initial eligibility determination or 
most recent annual redetermination.  ACWDL 09-32 instructed counties/consortia to 
change the MSR Mail Month to the fifth month and the MSR Due Month to occur on the 
sixth month.  Counties/consortia were instructed to implement this change on or before 
June 30, 2010. 

Recently, some counties/consortia informed MCED that, due to existing and otherwise 
unforeseen priorities, there has been a delay in their systems’ programming to comply 
with the June 30, 2010, deadline.  As such, MCED extends the deadline for the MSR 
mail month implementation change to no later than December 31, 2010. 
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If you have any questions concerning this ACWDL errata, you may contact  
Mr. Braden Oparowski at (916) 552-9520 or by email at 
Braden.Oparowski@dhcs.ca.gov.  

René Mollow, MSN, RN, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division
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